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Tokyo Stock Exchange First Section Listing Approval 

 
As announced in its Shift Up 2016 Mid-Term Business Plan on January 10, 2014, one of 
Ichigo’s objectives has been to move its listing from JASDAQ to the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s 
First Section by Ichigo’s February 2016 fiscal year-end. Today Ichigo received approval from 
the Tokyo Stock Exchange (TSE) to move to the TSE First Section on November 17, 2015.  

We at Ichigo would like to express our sincere gratitude to all of our shareholders, tenants, and 
business partners for their support in making this possible. We look forward to continuing to 
build upon our record of trust as a shareholder-owned public company. Ichigo exists to serve our 
tenants and society, create value for shareholders, and be trusted stewards of the environment. 

Please see the Japan Exchange Group’s website (www.jpx.co.jp/english) for details of the TSE 
First Section Listing process. 


